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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Members of the Board of Education 

 

From: Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject:   Grade 4 Field Trips to Maryland State House (FMC-09-16-19-05) 

 

 

Question 

 

Ms. Dixon requested information on how many fourth graders studying Maryland history are able 

to visit the Maryland State House as a field trip. 

 

Response 

 

According to data received in the Office of School Support and Improvement, Grade 4 students 

from eight elementary schools visited the Maryland State House as a field trip experience during 

the 2018-2019 school year. As of October 2019, there are no field trips scheduled for Grade 4 

students to visit the Maryland State House.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Kimberly A. Statham, chief of school support  

and improvement, Office of School Support and Improvement, at 240-740-3100. 
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Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Ms. Webb 

 

 

 
 


